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October 2022 
 

British School 

Benghazi 
Website: www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 

Telephone: 0925102557 

Email: bsbenghazi@gmail.com 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

It has been a long time since our last newsletter. We had very 

little news to tell due to the corona virus restrictions. Now we 

are tentatively opening our doors and rediscovering the joys 

of assemblies and activities.  

 

 

Assemblies 

On the right hand side of this page, you can see a list of the 

hosts of our assemblies. We would like to remind you that only 

the parents of the host class will be permitted to attend. 

Certificates are awarded to children for various reasons.  

Our certificate winners were:                                                            

15th Sept, Year 6: Hager and Ahmed   

  29th Sept,   Year 6: Fouziyah and Reenad;                                                                                                                                              

Year 4: Mohamed B. and Eleen 

Raold Dahl Day 

Roald Dahl was born on 13th September 1916 and we have 

been reading and listening to some of the stories and poems 

that he wrote. On the anniversary of his birth, all the children 

were offered a slice of peach, in memory of his great story, 

‘James and the Giant Peach’. What a lovely way to start the 

break! 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

6th October 

Reception Assembly 

13th October 

Nursery Assembly 

16th – 20th October 

UN Week 

 

Important 

Announcement 

The school will be closed 

from 23rd – 27th October for 

half-term holiday. We will be 

open again on 30th October. 

 

 

Our certificate winners are 

rightly pleased with their 

efforts! 
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After-School Activities 

After-school activities have started and are very popular with 

all the children. Please remember to be on time when you 

pick up your child. 

Bake Sale 

Year Six have taken up the baton and have organised a 

‘Bake Sale’. For those of you who are new to the school, and 

for those children who cannot remember, this is a voluntary 

activity, when the children of the Year 6 class bake (or get 

someone else to bake) savouries and cakes to sell. The profit 

from these sales is collected and given to the Cancer Ward of 

the Children’s Hospital. We would like to thank everyone who 

has contributed to this, whether that is by baking, or buying 

these goods. We raised 701 LYD and will add to it with more 

sales at a later date. It is important for us all to remember how 

lucky we are and to help those who are in need.  

Year Three 

Year Three has been very busy with Art work, in which they 

made lamps; with Science, in which they looked at the school 

environment, and with ‘Show and Tell’ times. Check out all the 

information and photos on the school website. 

Year Five 

Year Five has also been busy in Art and Science. They did a 

mouldy bread experiment in their Science lessons and paper 

weaving in Art and made Smiley faces.  

                     

 

 

 

In the Community 

 

Bake Sale: September 

Cakes and savouries were 

sold in order to raise money 

for the cancer ward of the 

Children’s Hospital. 

Bazaar: December 

The BSB and BES are 

organising a bazaar at the 

beginning of December. All 

the proceeds will be 

donated to the Children's 

hospital. You will be informed 

of the details at a later date. 

 

 


